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SB 748 Hegar

Relating to the powers and duties of the Fort Bend County Municipal 
Utility District No. 161; providing authority to impose a tax and issue 
bonds; granting a limited power of eminent domain.

SP: Zerwas

SB 707 Nelson / et al.

Relating to requiring a sexually oriented business to maintain certain 
photographic identification records; providing a criminal penalty.

SP: Jackson, Jim

SB 703 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the provision of a certified copy of a birth certificate 
for certain minors receiving services from the Department of Family and 
Protective Services.

SP: Rose

SB 698 Ellis

Relating to the establishment of a registry at the Texas Department of 
Insurance of certain legal entities alleged to have sold race-based 
insurance coverage.

SP: Thompson

SB 693 Van de Putte

Relating to proof of identification to purchase an alcoholic beverage.

SP: Kuempel

SB 662 Lucio / Hinojosa / Nelson / Ogden / Seliger /


Shapiro / Shapleigh / Whitmire / Zaffirini

Relating to the establishment and use of a mausoleum beneath certain 
religious buildings.

SP: Lucio III / Oliveira

SB 638 Nichols

Relating to the collateralization of certain public funds; providing 
administrative penalties.

SP: Flynn / Hopson / Heflin
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SB 175 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to limitations on the automatic admission of undergraduate 
students to general academic teaching institutions.

SP: Branch
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SB 892 Nelson

Relating to inclusion in a public school campus improvement plan of 
goals and objectives for the campus coordinated health program.

SP: Shelton

SB 876 Averitt

Relating to the performance of annual soil tests for certain 
concentrated animal feeding operations by the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality.

SP: Dunnam

SB 873 Harris / Hegar / Williams

Relating to a requirement that certain appraisal districts provide for 
electronic filing of and electronic communications regarding a protest 
of appraised value by the owner of a residence homestead.

SP: Otto / Bohac

SB 835 Hinojosa / et al.

Relating to powers of the Port of Corpus Christi Authority of Nueces 
County, Texas, pertaining to land in and adjacent to Naval Station 
Ingleside.

SP: Ortiz, Jr. / Herrero

SP: Zerwas

Relating to reimbursement of expenses incurred by court reporters for 
the 506th Judicial District.

SB 812 Hegar

SB 808 Whitmire

Relating to allowing certain claimants to file an application under the 
Crime Victims' Compensation Act.

SP: Gallego

SB 794 Fraser

Relating to the composition of the board of directors of the Central 
Colorado River Authority.

SP: Hilderbran

SB 768 Hegar

Relating to exemptions from the Texas Structural Pest Control Act; 
providing penalties.

SP: Homer

SB 759 Williams

Relating to certain standards for group-administered achievement tests 
used by school districts.

SP: Eissler

SB 755 Van de Putte

Relating to the requirements for a funeral establishment license.

SP: Villarreal

SB 749 Hegar

Relating to the powers and duties of the Fort Bend County Municipal 
Utility District No. 163; providing authority to impose a tax and issue 
bonds; granting a limited power of eminent domain.

SP: Zerwas
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SB 1080 Jackson, Mike

Relating to compliance with federal occupational safety and health 
standards in environmental enforcement.

SP: Hancock / Burnam

SB 1058 Uresti

Relating to reporting requirements for health occupation regulatory 
agencies.

SP: Coleman

SB 1057 Uresti / et al.

Relating to criminal history record information relating to persons who 
are certified to provide guardianship services.

SP: Naishtat

SB 1056 Uresti

Relating to authorizing a criminal justice agency to disclose certain 
criminal history record information to the Guardianship Certification 
Board and offices of the county clerk.

SP: Naishtat

SB 1053 Uresti / et al.

Relating to the appointment or removal of guardians of incapacitated 
persons.

SP: Naishtat

SB 1034 Fraser

Relating to allowing the governing bodies of certain municipalities to 
order a local option election relating to the sale of alcoholic 
beverages.

SP: King, Susan

SB 1033 Fraser

Relating to the purposes and powers of the Temple Health and Bioscience 
Economic Development District.

SP: Sheffield

SB 926 Huffman

Relating to the imposition of a civil penalty against the owner of an 
authorized emergency vehicle for a violation recorded by a photographic 
traffic signal enforcement system.

SP: Fletcher

SB 911 Williams / et al.

Relating to the certification and regulation of pain management 
clinics.

SP: Hamilton

SB 909 Williams

Relating to designating the first week of October as Monarch Butterfly 
Week.

SP: Crownover

SB 904 Williams

Relating to prescriptions issued for certain controlled substances.

SP: McReynolds
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SB 1290 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to authorization for school districts to provide mentors for 
teachers assigned to a new subject or grade level.

SP: Farias

SB 1235 Davis, Wendy

Relating to the sale and use of unregistered vehicles, including the 
issuance and use of temporary tags on vehicles and the collection of 
sales taxes.

SP: Veasey

SB 1223 Eltife

Relating to the creation, administration, powers, duties, and operation 
of the Riverbend Water Resources District; providing authority to issue 
bonds and exercise the power of eminent domain.

SP: Frost

SP: Pitts

Relating to the collection of data by the Texas Department of 
Transportation regarding bridge collapses.

SB 1218 Averitt

SB 1208 Seliger

Relating to the creation of an appellate judicial system for the 
Seventh Court of Appeals District.

SP: Smithee

SB 1207 Seliger

Relating to the use of municipal hotel occupancy tax revenue to finance 
a convention center hotel in certain municipalities.

SP: Swinford

SB 1142 Carona

Relating to the authority with whom campaign finance reports must be 
filed in connection with a judicial district office filled by the 
voters of only one county.

SP: Anchia

SB 1095 Carona

Relating to the licensing and regulation of used automotive parts 
recyclers; providing penalties.

SP: Thompson

SB 1093 Carona

Relating to the operation of a commercial motor vehicle.

SP: Pickett

SB 1082 Huffman

Relating to the storage, maintenance, and distribution of mammography 
medical records.

SP: Laubenberg

SB 1081 Huffman

Relating to access to criminal history record information by the office 
of the attorney general.

SP: Branch
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SB 1474 Nichols

Relating to compensation for certain emergency services personnel.

SP: McReynolds

SB 1403 Averitt

Relating to changing the Texas Health Insurance Risk Pool to the Texas 
Health Insurance Pool, and to the operation of that pool.

SP: Smithee

SB 1402 Hinojosa

Relating to requiring certain political subdivisions to enter a 
contract with the county elections administrator to perform election 
services.

SP: Pena

SB 1377 Harris / Seliger

Relating to the administration of the compensation to victims of crime 
fund and the compensation to victims of crime auxiliary fund.

SP: Edwards

SP: Marquez

Relating to the creation of a county ethics commission in certain 
counties; providing civil and criminal penalties.

SB 1368 Shapleigh

SB 1367 Carona

Relating to parking placard or specialty license plate applications by 
persons with a mobility problem caused by an impairment of vision.

SP: Pickett

SB 1359 Seliger

Relating to forfeiture of remedy for nonpayment of ad valorem taxes.

SP: Rose

SB 1354 Jackson, Mike

Relating to the licensing and regulation of plumbers.

SP: Hamilton

SB 1344 Watson / et al.

Relating to an alcohol awareness component of the health curriculum 
used in public schools.

SP: Eissler

SB 1332 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the placement of certain children who are in the managing 
conservatorship of the state.

SP: Rose / Naishtat

SB 1328 Nelson

Relating to a study on the feasibility of providing vaccines to first 
responders deployed to a disaster area.

SP: Naishtat

SB 1325 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the creation of a mental health intervention program for 
military veterans.

SP: Corte
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SB 1652 Duncan

Relating to the transfer of certain state property from the Texas 
Department of Criminal Justice to Mitchell County.

SP: Darby

SB 1646 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to the creation of the Council on Children and Families.

SP: Naishtat / Davis, John

SB 1620 Wentworth

Relating to the regulation of property tax lenders.

SP: Paxton

SB 1617 Wentworth

Relating to the titling and registration of certain motor vehicles.

SP: Smith, Wayne

SB 1586 Harris / et al.

Relating to the establishment of a shared database for deer breeder 
reporting requirements.

SP: Phillips

SB 1575 Hinojosa

Relating to the random assignment of criminal and civil cases in 
district courts in Hidalgo County.

SP: Martinez, "Mando"

SB 1574 Hinojosa

Relating to the requirement that the county clerk of certain counties 
prepare a written records management and preservation services plan.

SP: Marquez

SB 1571 Hinojosa

Relating to the issuance of certain permits for overweight vehicles.

SP: Herrero

SB 1526 Shapleigh

Relating to the composition, administration, and duties, including 
reporting requirements, of the Border Health Institute.

SP: Pickett

SB 1522 Shapleigh

Relating to the exemption of certain school districts from the drainage 
charge imposed by a municipal drainage utility system.

SP: Quintanilla / Chavez / Pickett / Marquez / Moody

SB 1514 Watson / et al.

Relating to child support arrearages and a credit based on certain 
disability payments.

SP: Phillips

SB 1485 Watson

Relating to the sale of surplus or salvage property and firefighting 
equipment by an emergency services district.

SP: Bolton
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SB 1826 Huffman

Relating to the status of liquefied natural gas marine terminals.

SP: Bonnen

SB 1807 Zaffirini

Relating to the method of delivery of notices relating to sworn 
complaints filed with the Texas Ethics Commission.

SP: Pena

SB 1795 Zaffirini

Relating to the filing by political committees of reports of political 
contributions and expenditures in connection with a runoff election.

SP: Pena

SB 1771 Duncan

Relating to the availability and continuation of certain health benefit 
plan coverage.

SP: Eiland

SB 1760 Watson / et al.

Relating to the administration of the Texas Save and Match Program to 
assist qualifying beneficiaries under the state's prepaid tuition plans 
and college savings plans and to the treatment of a beneficiary's 
assets under prepaid tuition plans and college savings plans in 
determining eligibility for student financial assistance and other 
assistance programs.

SP: Branch

SB 1712 Hegar

Relating to the authority of the Matagorda County Hospital District of 
Matagorda County, Texas, to lease property.

SP: Weber

SB 1701 Fraser

Relating to the franchise arrangements excluded from the Business 
Opportunity Act.

SP: Giddings

SB 1699 Fraser

Relating to consistency among certain secretary of state filings.

SP: Giddings

SB 1693 Ogden

Relating to the regulation of poultry facilities and poultry litter.

SP: Cook

SB 1676 Hinojosa

Relating to fees charged by certain counties near international borders 
for issuing certain utility certificates.

SP: Gonzales

SB 1670 Nichols

Relating to the transfer of certain state property from the Texas 
Department of Transportation to Polk County.

SP: Otto
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SB 2058 Williams

Relating to the Harris County Road Law.

SP: Smith, Wayne

SB 2048 Williams

Relating to the establishment of a centralized sex offender 
registration authority in certain counties in this state.

SP: Riddle

SB 1997 Lucio / Hinojosa

Relating to the designation of Farm-to-Market Road 1015 in Hidalgo 
County as the Bill Summers International Boulevard.

SP: Martinez, "Mando"

SP: Smith, Wayne

Relating to the regulation of automotive wrecking and salvage yards in 
certain counties; providing a civil penalty.

SB 1992 Gallegos

SB 1945 West

Relating to the issuance of a citation to an owner of real property for 
a violation of a county or municipal rule or ordinance.

SP: Deshotel

SB 1941 Shapiro

Relating to the administration and operation of the state's programs 
for prepaying or saving toward the costs of attending an institution of 
higher education.

SP: Morrison

SB 1940 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to the fund for veterans' assistance.

SP: Ortiz, Jr.

SB 1930 Watson

Relating to the use of a confidential identity for the plaintiff in a 
civil action involving sexual abuse of a minor.

SP: Brown, Fred

SB 1896 Gallegos

Relating to the grievance procedure for firefighters and police 
officers in certain municipalities.

SP: Walle

SB 1876 Nelson

Relating to the administration and powers of a coordinated county 
transportation authority.

SP: Solomons

SB 1833 Patrick, Dan

Relating to county participation in the enterprise zone program.

SP: Bohac
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SB 2453 Williams

Relating to the East Montgomery County Improvement District.

SP: Otto

SB 2445 Uresti

Relating to the disposal of sewage by certain boats.

SP: King, Tracy O.

SB 2438 Uresti

Relating to imposing a duty on a sheriff to report certain warrant or 
capias information to a national database.

SP: Moody / Gallego / Fletcher / Riddle / Christian

SB 2412 Deuell

Relating to the authority of Las Lomas Municipal Utility Districts Nos. 
3 and 4 of Kaufman County to undertake road projects.

SP: Brown, Betty

SB 2329 Hegar

Relating to abolition of the Edwards Aquifer Legislative Oversight 
Committee.

SP: Callegari

SB 2314 Averitt

Relating to the adoption of rules by the Texas Water Development Board 
regarding supplemental funding resulting from federal economic recovery 
legislation.

SP: Callegari

SB 2312 Averitt

Relating to eligibility for funds from the water infrastructure fund 
from the Texas Water Development Board.

SP: Miller, Doug

SB 2217 Ellis

Relating to the designation of a judicial district in Harris County as 
the district court for domestic violence cases in that county.

SP: Woolley / Thompson

SB 2197 Williams

Relating to fees paid to a constable for serving civil process.

SP: Harless

SB 2182 Shapleigh

Relating to an environmental service fee at public institutions of 
higher education.

SP: Naishtat

SB 2093 Duncan

Relating to the North Wheeler County Hospital District.

SP: Chisum

SB 2072 Duncan

Relating to contracting with the secretary of state for the filing of 
personal financial statements by officers and employees of certain 
counties.

SP: Berman
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SB 361 Patrick, Dan / et al.

Relating to the requirement that certain water service providers ensure 
emergency operations during an extended power outage.

SP: Callegari

SB 313 Wentworth

Relating to the term of a reinvestment zone and to the assessment and 
payment of tax increments under the Tax Increment Financing Act.

SP: Kuempel / Oliveira / Villarreal / Hartnett

SP: McReynolds

Relating to hepatitis B vaccination for students enrolled in certain 
health-related courses of study at an institution of higher education.

SB 291 Nelson

SB 281 Nelson

Relating to the confidentiality of the home address information of the 
spouses of certain federal judges and certain state judges.

SP: Truitt

SB 252 Estes / et al.

Relating to the authority of a municipality with a population of less 
than 10,000 to enter into an agreement with an owner of real property 
in or adjacent to an area in the municipality that has been approved 
for funding under certain revitalization or redevelopment programs to 
prohibit ad valorem tax increases on the owner's property for a limited 
period.

SP: Hardcastle

SB 42 Zaffirini

Relating to the eligibility of certain employees, postdoctoral fellows, 
and graduate students to participate in health benefit programs at 
public institutions of higher education.

SP: Miklos

SB 2534 Wentworth

Relating to the creation of an interagency task force on economic 
growth and endangered species; providing information and direction 
regarding endangered species issues in certain areas of the state.

SP: Corte

SB 2519 Estes

Relating to the Clear Creek Watershed Authority.

SP: Parker

SB 2465 Seliger

Relating to the payment of certain costs associated with educational 
programs of the John Ben Shepperd Public Leadership Institute of The 
University of Texas of the Permian Basin.

SP: Lewis

SB 2462 Carona

Relating to the powers and duties of the Falcon's Lair Utility and 
Reclamation District relating to the issuance of bonds.

SP: Driver
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SB 958 Hegar

Relating to an exemption from the sales and use tax for machinery and 
equipment used in an agricultural aircraft operation.

SP: Heflin

SB 940 Wentworth

Relating to the regulation of the public practice of geoscience.

SP: Chisum

SB 927 Huffman

Relating to tampering with a direct recording electronic voting 
machine.

SP: Smith, Todd

SB 801 Hegar / et al.

Relating to the appraisal for ad valorem tax purposes of land used for 
wildlife management.

SP: Homer

SB 798 Carona

Relating to refunds of overpayments or erroneous payments of ad valorem 
taxes.

SP: Jackson, Jim

SB 679 Lucio / et al.

Relating to the administration of certain housing funds by the Texas 
Department of Housing and Community Affairs.

SP: Davis, Yvonne

SB 654 Zaffirini

Relating to continued health coverage for employees of certain 
political subdivisions.

SP: Guillen

SB 576 Davis, Wendy / et al.

Relating to the implementation of a project plan or financing plan for 
a reinvestment zone under the Tax Increment Financing Act and the 
granting of exemptions from ad valorem taxes imposed on real property 
in a reinvestment zone under that Act.

SP: Smith, Todd

SB 415 Carona

Relating to the court in which certain persons charged with 
misdemeanors punishable by fine only may be arraigned.

SP: Kent / Riddle / Pierson / Christian / Gallego

SB 414 Carona

Relating to conducting by electronic means a hearing to determine a 
defendant's ability to discharge certain fines and court costs.

SP: Kent / Christian / Moody / Riddle / Gallego /


et al.

SB 413 Carona

Relating to the prosecution of a Class C misdemeanor offense for which 
the defendant does not appear.

SP: Kent / Christian / Miklos / Riddle / Gallego
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SB 1777 Harris

Relating to disbursement of child support payments in Title IV-D cases.

SP: Shelton

SB 1633 Nichols

Relating to certain restrictions on the composition of a tax increment 
financing reinvestment zone.

SP: Creighton

SB 1612 Lucio / et al.

Relating to the provision of information by health and human services 
agencies to assist children with velocardiofacial syndrome.

SP: Lucio III

SB 1478 Carona

Relating to the authority of hospital districts to lease undeveloped 
real property.

SP: Vaught

SB 1374 West

Relating to annual reports by the Texas Juvenile Probation Commission 
on the operations and conditions of probation services in this state.

SP: McReynolds

SB 1209 Fraser

Relating to the Middle Trinity Groundwater Conservation District.

SP: Miller, Sid

SB 1145 Zaffirini / Van de Putte

Relating to protocol for folding the state flag.

SP: Dunnam

SB 882 Carona

Relating to the powers and duties of a regional tollway authority.

SP: Geren

SB 1143 Carona

Relating to requirements regarding employer liability for certain group 
health benefit plan premiums.

SP: Thompson

SB 1134 Duncan

Relating to the authority for certain high school students to serve as 
election clerks.

SP: Berman / Guillen / Bohac

SB 1107 Shapiro

Relating to the requirement that driver education curriculum include 
information regarding distractions while driving.

SP: Pickett

SB 1055 Uresti

Relating to reporting and application requirements regarding certain 
public and private guardians.

SP: Naishtat
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SB 2067 Davis, Wendy

Relating to access to precinct conventions by the elderly and persons 
with physical disabilities.

SP: Veasey

SB 2041 Ellis / Carona / et al.

Relating to requiring an applicant for a driver's license to 
demonstrate knowledge of motorists' rights and responsibilities in 
relation to bicyclists.

SP: Driver

SB 2028 Watson

Relating to privately funded memorials honoring certain peace officers 
killed in the line of duty.

SP: Rodriguez

SP: Chavez

Relating to the safe operation of motorcycles and other vehicles in 
this state; providing penalties.

SB 1967 Carona

SB 1948 Hinojosa

Relating to a study regarding a supervised reentry program for certain 
inmates nearing their date of discharge from the Texas Department of 
Criminal Justice.

SP: McReynolds

SB 1947 West

Relating to the authority of two or more municipalities to designate a 
joint tax increment financing reinvestment zone.

SP: Hancock / Oliveira

SB 1903 Hinojosa / Van de Putte

Relating to creating a recognition day in honor of Vietnam veterans.

SP: Smith, Wayne / Corte / Chavez / Farias / Berman

SB 1844 Van de Putte

Relating to revenue received from the provision of pay telephone 
service to inmates confined in facilities operated by the Texas 
Department of Criminal Justice.

SP: Madden

SB 1813 Duncan

Relating to the exception from required public disclosure of certain 
appraisal district records.

SP: Chisum

SB 1812 Duncan

Relating to notice to a life insurer of an adverse claim to policy 
proceeds by a person with a bona fide legal claim.

SP: Hancock

SB 1782 Hinojosa

Relating to the deferral by a licensed distributor or importer of 
payment of gasoline and diesel fuel taxes and credits authorized for 
certain of those deferrals.

SP: Keffer
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SB 2501 West

Relating to the creation of the North Oak Cliff Municipal Management 
District; providing the authority to impose an assessment, impose a 
tax, and issue bonds.

SP: Alonzo

SB 2495 Zaffirini

Relating to eligibility requirements to serve as a member of the board 
of directors of the Bee Groundwater Conservation District.

SP: Gonzalez Toureilles

SB 2485 Williams

Relating to the creation of the Montgomery County Municipal Utility 
District No. 118; providing authority to impose a tax and issue bonds; 
granting a limited power of eminent domain.

SP: Eissler

SP: Fletcher

Relating to the creation of Waller Town Center Management District; 
providing authority to impose an assessment, impose a tax, and issue 
bonds; and granting a limited power of eminent domain.

SB 2467 Patrick, Dan / et al.

SB 2454 Harris

Relating to preferences of certain district courts in Tarrant County.

SP: Smith, Todd

SB 2442 Uresti

Relating to the exemption from ad valorem taxation of property owned by 
certain charitable organizations.

SP: Gallego

SB 2344 Uresti

Relating to examination requirements in certain guardianship matters 
concerning persons with mental retardation.

SP: Naishtat

SB 2244 Zaffirini

Relating to the eligibility of employees of certain businesses or 
organizations established as part of the state's economic development 
program and of dependents of those employees to pay resident tuition at 
public institutions of higher education.

SP: Branch

SB 2178 Shapleigh

Relating to the establishment by the commissioner of education of a 
computer lending pilot program for public schools.

SP: Hochberg

SB 2169 Ellis

Relating to the establishment of a smart growth policy work group and 
the development of a smart growth policy for this state.

SP: Alvarado

SB 2073 Duncan

Relating to eligibility to hold the office of notary public.

SP: Chisum
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SB 1982 Patrick, Dan

Relating to the licensing and regulation of pool-related electrical 
maintenance.

SP: Hamilton

SB 1299 Watson

Relating to the regulation of stormwater management by certain 
counties.

SP: Rodriguez

SB 504 Ogden

Relating to the use of land on the main campus of Texas A&M University 
in College Station.

SP: Brown, Fred

SP: Thompson

Relating to the promotion and marketing of alcoholic beverages.

SB 2558 Gallegos

SB 2552 Patrick, Dan

Relating to the powers and duties of Harris County Improvement District 
No. 1; providing authority to impose a tax and issue bonds.

SP: Woolley

SB 2526 Watson

Relating to the creation of the Travis County Improvement District No. 
1; providing authority to impose an assessment, impose a tax, and issue 
bonds.

SP: Bolton

SB 2522 Gallegos

Relating to the board of directors of the Greater East End Management 
District.

SP: Alvarado

SB 2518 Nichols

Relating to the creation of the Somerset Municipal Utility District No. 
3; providing authority to impose a tax and issue bonds; granting a 
limited power of eminent domain.

SP: McReynolds

SB 2580 Lucio

Relating to actions under the Beer Industry Fair Dealing Law.

SP: Geren

SB 2511 Williams

Relating to the creation of Chambers County Improvement District No. 2; 
providing authority to levy an assessment, impose a tax, and issue 
bonds; granting a limited power of eminent domain.

SP: Eiland

SB 2510 Patrick, Dan

Relating to the creation of the Harris County Improvement District No. 
18; providing authority to impose an assessment, impose a tax, and 
issue bonds.

SP: Riddle
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SB 66 Nelson / et al.

Relating to health care coverage for children in Title IV-D cases.

SP: Shelton / Hartnett / Alonzo / et al.

SB 1529 Whitmire

Relating to criminal asset forfeiture, the disposition of proceeds and 
property from criminal asset forfeiture, and accountability for that 
disposition; providing civil penalties.

SP: Gallego

SB 921 Fraser

SP: Rose / Solomons / Swinford

Relating to access by the members of electric cooperatives to meetings 
of the boards of directors and certain information of the electric 
cooperatives.

SB 2222 Van de Putte

Relating to authorizing the creation of regional military 
sustainability commissions around military installations.

SP: Corte

SB 555 Duncan

Relating to indemnification provisions in construction contracts.

SP: Eiland

SB 469 Carona / Hinojosa / Shapleigh / Uresti /


Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to an exemption from ad valorem taxation of the residence 
homesteads of certain totally disabled veterans and to the amount of 
the exemption from ad valorem taxation to which a disabled veteran is 
entitled based on disability rating.

SP: Flores / Pena / Oliveira / Corte / Smith, Wayne

******** MAJOR STATE CALENDAR ********


SENATE BILLS



SECOND READING

SB 286 Nelson

Relating to a health passport for Medicaid recipients.

SP: Kolkhorst / Davis, John / Howard, Donna

******** POSTPONED BUSINESS ********


UNTIL 08:00 AM on Friday, May 22,2009

SB 1569 Eltife / et al.

Relating to unemployment compensation modernization.

SP: Strama / Deshotel / Harless

******** POSTPONED BUSINESS ********


UNTIL 05:30 PM on Thursday, May 21,2009

SB 2456 Hinojosa / et al.

Relating to the creation of the Brush Country Groundwater Conservation 
District; providing authority to impose a tax and issue bonds.

SP: Rios Ybarra
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SB 2567 Duncan

Relating to state fiscal matters; providing the authority to issue 
bonds; providing civil penalties.

SP: Pitts

SB 587 Shapiro

Relating to the eligibility of school districts for state assistance 
with payment of existing debt.

SP: King, Susan

SB 263 Carona / et al.

Relating to the issuance by the Texas Transportation Commission of 
general obligation bonds for highway improvement projects.

SP: Pickett

SB 1310 Duncan

Relating to a program allowing for countywide voting locations in 
certain elections.

SP: Smith, Todd / Ortiz, Jr.

SB 2236 Seliger

Relating to the exemption of certain electric cooperatives from certain 
regulations.

SP: Swinford

SB 1007 Hegar

Relating to the continuation and operation of the Texas Department of 
Insurance and the operation of certain insurance programs; imposing 
administrative penalties.

SP: Isett

SB 16 Averitt / et al.

Relating to the enhancement of air quality, including the capture and 
storage of carbon dioxide and development of a greenhouse gas registry, 
the development of emissions reduction technologies, and the 
improvement of energy efficiency in buildings, vehicles, and 
appliances.

SP: Cook

SB 362 Fraser / Estes / et al.

Relating to requiring a voter to present proof of identification.

SP: Smith, Todd

SB 1877 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the creation of the Texas Medical Child Abuse Resources and 
Education System grant program.

SP: Zerwas / Coleman / McCall / Parker / Rose /


et al.

SB 18 Estes / et al.

Relating to the acquisition of property by entities with eminent domain 
authority.

SP: Bonnen / Pitts / Kuempel / Geren / Homer
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SB 541 Watson / et al.

Relating to renewable energy and to incentives for Texas renewable 
energy jobs and manufacturing.

SP: Farabee / Kent / Burnam / Strama

SB 182 Patrick, Dan / et al.

Relating to informed consent to an abortion.

SP: Corte

SB 10 Duncan

Relating to adoption of alternative payment method pilot programs for 
the provision of health care services to certain state employees.

SP: Zerwas

SP: Strama / Keffer / Coleman / Farabee / Swinford

Relating to the creation of a distributed and wholesale solar 
generation incentive program and to encouraging the use of solar energy 
devices.

SB 545 Fraser / et al.

SB 2146 Duncan

Relating to the annual allocation of certain constitutional funds to 
eligible agencies and institutions of higher education.

SP: Branch

SB 2046 Williams

Relating to requiring criminal history background checks for employees 
of public institutions of higher education.

SP: Dutton

SB 841 Averitt / et al.

Relating to the child health plan program.

SP: Coleman / Dukes / Zerwas / Davis, John / Naishtat /


et al.

SB 8 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the administration, powers, and duties of the Texas Health 
Services Authority.

SP: Kolkhorst / Coleman / McReynolds / Truitt / Hopson /


et al.

SB 14 Fraser

Relating to the operation of the Texas Windstorm Insurance Association 
and the Texas FAIR Plan Association; making an appropriation.

SP: Smithee

SB 6 Duncan / Nelson

Relating to the creation of the Healthy Texas Program.

SP: Zerwas

SB 7 Nelson

Relating to strategies for and improvements in quality of health care 
and care management provided through health care facilities and through 
the child health plan and medical assistance programs designed to 
improve health outcomes.

SP: Kolkhorst / Coleman / Zerwas / McReynolds /


Gonzales / et al.
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SJR 52 Davis, Wendy

Proposing a constitutional amendment authorizing the legislature by 
general law to permit counties to assess and collect a local motor 
fuels tax and an additional vehicle registration fee to be used for 
mobility improvement projects.

SP: Truitt

SJR 11 West

Proposing a constitutional amendment authorizing the governor to grant 
a pardon to certain persons under specific circumstances.

SP: Thompson

******** CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS CALENDAR **********


SENATE JOINT RESOLUTIONS



SECOND READING

Relating to the licensing and regulation of physicians, physician 
assistants, acupuncturists, and surgical assistants.

SB 2397 Nelson

SP: Kolkhorst

SB 1720 Uresti

Relating to newborn screening and the creation of the Newborn Screening 
Advisory Committee.

SP: Pierson

SB 1913 Fraser

Relating to certificates of convenience and necessity.

SP: Swinford

SB 1703 Fraser

Relating to methods of delivery used by the secretary of state.

SP: Giddings

SB 1641 Harris

Relating to certain construction liens under the Texas Residential 
Construction Commission Act; providing civil penalties.

SP: Darby

SB 1432 Nichols

Relating to the investigation, prosecution, and punishment of criminal 
Medicaid fraud and certain other offenses related to Medicaid fraud; 
providing penalties.

SP: Creighton

SB 1110 Jackson, Mike

Relating to contracts by governmental entities and related professional 
services and to public works performance and payment bonds.

SP: Geren

SB 1002 Deuell

Relating to the continuation and functions of the Texas State 
Affordable Housing Corporation.

SP: McClendon



20

SB 1173 Seliger

Relating to certain procedures for delivery of a warrant of execution 
and modifications or withdrawals of a warrant of execution.

SP: Fletcher

SB 1864 Ellis

Relating to postconviction forensic DNA analysis.

SP: Hochberg

SB 1111 Duncan

Relating to the liability of and legal fees for a court-appointed 
trustee of certain facilities.

SP: Legler

Relating to the establishment of a home- and community-based services 
workforce council.

SB 1850 Shapleigh / et al.

SP: Naishtat

******** GENERAL STATE CALENDAR ********


SENATE BILLS



SECOND READING

SJR 25 Harris / Shapiro / et al.

Proposing a constitutional amendment requiring certain revenue 
collected by a public entity from the use of a tolled highway project 
in this state to be used only for transportation projects.

SP: Pickett

SJR 18 Ogden

Proposing a constitutional amendment authorizing the legislature to 
permit the Texas Transportation Commission, subject to legislative 
review and approval, to designate the area adjacent to a state highway 
project as a transportation finance zone and dedicating the proceeds of 
the state sales and use taxes imposed in a transportation finance zone 
to the Texas Mobility Fund for certain purposes.

SP: Pickett

SJR 35 Duncan / Shapiro

Proposing a constitutional amendment establishing the national research 
university fund to enable emerging research universities in this state 
to achieve national prominence as major research universities and 
transferring the balance of the higher education fund to the national 
research university fund.

SP: Branch / Cohen / McCall / Rose / Howard, Donna /


et al.

SJR 50 Averitt

Proposing a constitutional amendment relating to the issuance of 
additional general obligation bonds by the Texas Water Development 
Board.

SP: Ritter

SJR 9 Carona / et al.

Proposing a constitutional amendment prescribing the purposes for which 
revenue from motor vehicle registration fees and taxes on motor fuels 
and lubricants and certain revenues received from the federal 
government may be used.

SP: Pickett
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SB 517 Harris

Relating to the application of the child support guidelines in a suit 
affecting the parent-child relationship.

SP: Jackson, Jim

SB 2284 Lucio

Relating to the issuance of grants by the Texas Water Development Board 
for water and wastewater system improvements in economically distressed 
areas.

SP: Lucio III

SB 2481 Hegar

Relating to certain fees for future transfer of real property.

SP: Darby

SB 2121 West

Relating to the persons entitled to redeem property after the 
foreclosure of a property owners' association's assessment lien.

SP: England

SB 1958 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to including certain veterans service organizations as small 
businesses for the purpose of state contracting.

SP: Corte

SB 1815 Van de Putte

Relating to immunity from liability for doctors performing certain 
services at the request of the division of workers' compensation of the 
Texas Department of Insurance.

SP: Deshotel

SB 1954 Jackson, Mike

Relating to a temporary faculty license for chiropractic faculty.

SP: Legler / Anchia / Smith, Wayne / et al.

SB 2105 Uresti / et al.

Relating to limiting the liability of space flight entities.

SP: Gallego

SB 1773 Fraser

Relating to the applicability of certain laws governing corporations to 
limited liability companies.

SP: Elkins

SB 1976 Whitmire / et al.

Relating to procedures for applications for writs of habeas corpus 
based on relevant scientific evidence.

SP: Gallego

SB 1501 West

Relating to the eligibility of nonprofit organizations that partner 
with certain schools to receive grants for agricultural projects.

SP: Patrick

SB 1106 Van de Putte

Relating to payment of claims to pharmacies and pharmacists.

SP: Hopson
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SB 2111 Averitt

Relating to the implementation of and incentives for projects involving 
the capture, transportation, injection, sequestration, geologic 
storage, or abatement of carbon dioxide; providing for the issuance of 
bonds.

SP: Hardcastle

SB 1411 West / et al.

Relating to financial assistance programs in connection with certain 
children in the conservatorship of the Department of Family and 
Protective Services.

SP: Dukes / Coleman / Turner, Sylvester

SB 188 Deuell / Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to disease control outreach programs to reduce the risk of 
certain communicable diseases.

SP: Coleman / McClendon / Ortiz, Jr. / Zerwas /


King, Susan / et al.

SP: Coleman / et al.

Relating to the employment of physicians by certain hospitals.

SB 1500 Duncan

SB 1775 Whitmire

Relating to the Texas Rangers' unsolved crimes investigation team.

SP: Kuempel

SB 947 Duncan / et al.

Relating to the exemption from ad valorem taxation of certain tangible 
personal property stored temporarily at a location in this state.

SP: Chavez

SB 684 Lucio / et al.

Relating to the establishment of the Texas Rural Development Fund and 
to the establishment, operation, and funding of certain programs for 
rural economic development.

SP: Gonzalez Toureilles

SB 1383 Carona

Relating to the creation and administration of the Texas Local 
Participation Transportation Program.

SP: Smith, Wayne

SB 783 Shapiro

Relating to the Texas emerging technology fund, including transfers 
between the fund and the Texas Enterprise Fund.

SP: Morrison

SB 713 Carona / et al.

Relating to a prohibition on the disclosure and use of certain 
information recorded or collected by a transponder used to 
electronically assess or collect a toll.

SP: Sheffield

SB 493 Nelson / et al.

Relating to benefits and services for children in the conservatorship 
of the Department of Family and Protective Services.

SP: Rose



23

SB 1900 Seliger

Relating to the abolition of the Texas cultural endowment fund.

SP: Leibowitz / Howard, Donna

SB 538 Estes

Relating to the amount of wine certain wineries may sell directly to 
consumers.

SP: Homer

SB 519 Harris

Relating to the termination of the parent-child relationship and the 
duty to pay child support in circumstances involving mistaken 
paternity.

SP: Dunnam

SB 500 Shapiro

Relating to the powers, duties, and financing of cultural education 
facilities finance corporations.

SP: Solomons

SB 1779 Hinojosa

Relating to the establishment of the official citrus producers' pest 
and disease management corporation; providing penalties.

SP: Martinez, "Mando"

SB 257 Estes

Relating to the sale or delivery of salvia divinorum or Salvinorin A to 
a child; providing a penalty.

SP: Anderson

SB 475 Wentworth / et al.

Relating to the exemption from ad valorem taxation of property owned by 
certain organizations engaged primarily in performing charitable 
functions or in providing services to aid in economic development.

SP: Oliveira / Hilderbran / Hughes / Bohac / Taylor /


et al.

SB 1647 Averitt

Relating to the administration, operation, and regulation of credit 
unions.

SP: Flynn / Ritter

SB 843 Uresti / et al.

Relating to protective orders against dating violence.

SP: Castro / Martinez Fischer / Lucio III / Bolton /


Leibowitz / et al.

SB 116 Ellis / et al.

Relating to electronically recording certain interrogations.

SP: Farrar

SB 117 Ellis

Relating to photograph and live lineup identification procedures in 
criminal cases.

SP: Gallego
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SB 89 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to the prosecution, punishment, and prevention of offenses 
involving trafficking of persons or certain forced or sex-based labor 
or services, law enforcement training relating to the trafficking of 
persons, and the creation of the trafficking of persons investigation 
and prosecution account in the general revenue fund.

SP: Thompson

SB 81 Nelson / et al.

Relating to certain providers of subsidized child care.

SP: Hernandez

SB 71 Nelson

Relating to the limitation on paid leave for state employees at health 
and human services agencies pending a criminal history background 
check.

SP: Rose

SP: Farias

Relating to school district requirements regarding parental 
notification and documentation in connection with disciplinary 
alternative education programs.

SB 33 Zaffirini

SB 2319 Averitt

Relating to the creation of a groundwater conservation district in a 
priority groundwater management area.

SP: Ritter

SB 855 Carona / et al.

Relating to a county motor fuels tax in certain counties for mobility 
improvement projects; providing authority to impose the tax, issue 
bonds, and impose penalties.

SP: Truitt

SB 2270 Gallegos

Relating to consideration of mitigating factors in determining 
appropriate disciplinary action to be taken against a public school 
student.

SP: Olivo

SB 2110 West

Relating to the compulsory inspection of motor vehicles; providing 
penalties.

SP: Branch

SB 1083 Huffman

Relating to access to certain confidential patient information within 
the Department of State Health Services.

SP: Gonzales

SB 1335 Hegar

Relating to notice of acceptance or rejection of an insurance claim.

SP: Smithee

SB 1713 Hegar

Relating to covenants not to compete by physicians.

SP: Elkins
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SB 1398 West

Relating to the requirement by a municipality of a license or permit to 
occupy or lease a dwelling unit.

SP: Anchia

SB 1296 Hegar

Relating to the certification of a county jailer as a special officer 
for offenders with mental impairments.

SP: Driver

SB 1255 Shapiro

Relating to a state intercept credit enhancement program for certain 
bonds issued by school districts.

SP: Hochberg

SB 1245 Carona

Relating to the regulation of the business of private security.

SP: Driver

SB 1240 Van de Putte / Shapleigh / et al.

Relating to the temporary occupational licensing of members of the 
military and their spouses.

SP: Rose

SB 1217 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to the creation of an autism program to provide services to 
children with autism spectrum disorder.

SP: Guillen

SB 1129 Nichols

Relating to membership on and reporting requirements of the child 
fatality review team committee.

SP: King, Susan

SB 1124 West

Relating to authorization for the Department of Aging and Disability 
Services to conduct a desk review instead of an inspection when issuing 
a license after a change in ownership of certain facilities.

SP: Davis, John

SB 867 Lucio

Relating to summer nutrition programs provided for by school districts.

SP: Patrick

SB 786 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the protection of children from abuse and neglect.

SP: Rose

SB 747 Carona

Relating to notice of a hospital lien.

SP: Deshotel

SB 201 Shapleigh / et al.

Relating to the participation of the medical school at Texas Tech 
University Health Sciences Center at El Paso in the Joint Admission 
Medical Program.

SP: Chavez
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SB 2474 Watson

Relating to changes in the territory, board of directors, and water use 
fees of the Barton Springs-Edwards Aquifer Conservation District.

SP: Bolton

SB 2015 Watson

Relating to certain metropolitan rapid transit authorities.

SP: Rodriguez

SB 2045 Williams

Relating to certain constitutionally dedicated funds allocated to the 
Lamar Institute of Technology and to the administration of that 
institution.

SP: Deshotel

SB 2007 Hegar

Relating to Prairie View A&M University's eligibility to participate in 
the research development fund.

SP: Zerwas

SB 1916 West

Relating to the automatic expunction of arrest records and files after 
an individual receives a pardon or a grant of certain other relief with 
respect to the offense for which the individual was arrested.

SP: Hodge

SB 1828 Averitt

Relating to the idling of motor vehicles.

SP: Chisum

SB 1766 Watson

Relating to informal caregiver support services.

SP: Rose

SB 1710 Duncan

Relating to the creation of independent assigned counsel programs.

SP: Heflin

SB 1542 Uresti

Relating to the conduct of investigations, prepayment reviews, and 
payment holds in cases of suspected fraud, waste, or abuse in the 
provision of health and human services.

SP: Truitt

SB 1516 Watson

Relating to certain costs and fees in a Title IV-D case.

SP: Bolton

SB 1477 Uresti / et al.

Relating to a court's authority to order a proposed patient to receive 
extended outpatient mental health services.

SP: Naishtat / Menendez
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SB 17 Nichols / Carona / Nelson / Patrick, Dan / Shapiro /


et al.

Relating to the design, development, financing, construction, and 
operation of certain toll projects; granting the authority to issue 
bonds.

SP: Smith, Wayne

SB 11 Carona / et al.

Relating to the prevention, investigation, prosecution, and punishment 
for certain gang-related and other criminal offenses and to the 
consequences and costs of engaging in certain activities of a criminal 
street gang or certain other criminal activity; providing penalties.

SP: Miklos / Moody / Gallego / Christian / Fletcher

SP: Homer

Relating to the trapping and transport of surplus white-tailed deer.

SB 1583 Harris

SB 1386 Seliger

Relating to priority groundwater management areas.

SP: Smithee

SB 1061 Shapiro

Relating to improving the accuracy of reporting concerning certain 
criminal history.

SP: McCall / Riddle / Pierson / Christian / Kent /


et al.

SB 955 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to the state virtual school network.

SP: Madden

SB 792 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the imposition of the sales and use tax by certain crime 
control and prevention districts and fire control, prevention, and 
emergency medical services districts.

SP: Ortiz, Jr.

SB 275 Nichols

Relating to the application of new requirements for commercial 
underground injection control wells to be adopted by the Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality.

SP: Creighton

SB 635 Seliger / et al.

Relating to certain requirements for school bus emergency evacuation 
training.

SP: Harless

SB 1587 Van de Putte

Relating to a uniform and statewide 9-1-1 emergency services fee on the 
retail sale of prepaid wireless telecommunications services to 
consumers.

SP: McClendon / Oliveira / King, Phil
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SB 431 Wentworth

Relating to the enforcement of unpaid child support.

SP: Villarreal

SB 423 Carona

Relating to the conditions of community supervision that may be imposed 
on a defendant with regard to association with a member of a criminal 
street gang.

SP: Moody / Gallego / Riddle / Fletcher / Christian

SB 404 Carona

Relating to the authority of certain toll project entities to enter 
into a comprehensive development agreement.

SP: Smith, Wayne

SB 384 Carona

Relating to the promotion of toll projects by the Texas Department of 
Transportation.

SP: McClendon

SP: Miklos / Gallego / Moody / Fletcher / Christian

Relating to certain civil consequences of engaging in organized crime.

SB 371 Carona

SB 369 Carona

Relating to information contained in an intelligence database used to 
investigate and prosecute offenses committed by criminal street gangs.

SP: Moody / Gallego / Christian / Miklos / Riddle

SB 284 Nelson

Relating to human body and anatomical specimen donation.

SP: Zerwas

SB 233 West

Relating to the time limitation for certain proceedings to adjudicate 
paternity.

SP: Leibowitz

SB 232 West

Relating to procedures for rescinding or challenging an acknowledgment 
or denial of paternity.

SP: Leibowitz

SB 205 Shapleigh

Relating to the Texas Partnership for Children in Nature.

SP: Howard, Donna / Naishtat

SB 197 Shapleigh

Relating to the expansion of the financial literacy pilot program in 
public schools.

SP: Hochberg / Woolley

SB 87 Nelson

Relating to adverse licensing, listing, or registration decisions by 
certain health and human services agencies.

SP: Kolkhorst
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SB 709 Nelson / et al.

Relating to activity that constitutes maintaining a common nuisance.

SP: Jackson, Jim / et al.

SB 669 Shapleigh / et al.

Relating to the availability of online testing for high school 
equivalency examinations.

SP: Strama

SB 625 Wentworth

Relating to the representation of indigent defendants in criminal 
cases.

SP: Gallego

SP: Gonzales

Relating to examination requirements for certain applicants for a 
license to practice medicine.

SB 616 Shapleigh / et al.

SB 598 Van de Putte

Relating to a pilot revolving loan program for retrofitting public 
school buildings with photovoltaic solar panels and associated energy 
efficiency improvements.

SP: Solomons

SB 586 Carona / et al.

Relating to the operation of certain managed care plans regarding out-
of-network health care providers.

SP: Hancock

SB 563 Jackson, Mike / et al.

Relating to the designation of a candidate as an incumbent on a primary 
ballot.

SP: Lucio III

SB 525 Nelson / et al.

Relating to certain qualified alien physicians practicing medicine in 
this state.

SP: Gonzales

SB 502 Carona

Relating to the authority of the Texas Department of Transportation, 
counties, and certain toll project entities and regional mobility 
authorities to enter into funding agreements to expedite the entity's 
environmental review duties related to certain transportation projects.

SP: Harper-Brown

SB 491 West / Hinojosa / Shapleigh / et al.

Relating to consideration of family violence in the risk assessment for 
international parental abduction of a child.

SP: Alonzo

SB 432 Wentworth

Relating to liability for failure to comply with a child support lien, 
court order, or notice of levy.

SP: Villarreal
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SB 972 Averitt / et al.

Relating to small and large employer health group cooperatives.

SP: Smithee

SB 936 Carona

Relating to the appointment of a communications coordination group.

SP: Corte / Edwards

SB 912 Williams

Relating to the diversion of a controlled substance by certain persons 
who have access to the substance by virtue of the person's profession 
or employment; providing penalties.

SP: Deshotel

SB 902 Davis, Wendy / et al.

Relating to restrictions on the release into the air of natural gas and 
associated vapors from a gas well.

SP: Hancock

SP: Villarreal

Relating to the purposes and designation of a municipal transportation 
reinvestment zone.

SB 898 Shapleigh / et al.

SB 893 Nelson

Relating to the authority of a county to inspect day-care centers and 
group day-care homes.

SP: Truitt

SB 859 Seliger / et al.

Relating to initial claims under the unemployment compensation system.

SP: Christian

SB 842 Averitt

Relating to the operation of health care sharing organizations.

SP: Chisum

SB 796 Hinojosa / et al.

Relating to the provision and evaluation of comprehensive substance 
abuse treatment under the state Medicaid program.

SP: Martinez, "Mando" / Naishtat / Gonzales

SB 787 Nelson

Relating to the statute of limitations on prosecution of the offense of 
bigamy.

SP: Pierson / Riddle / Christian / Fletcher / Gallego

SB 719 Nichols

Relating to the rates charged by a water and sewer utility.

SP: Brown, Betty

SB 710 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the punishment for the offense of employment harmful to 
children.

SP: Jackson, Jim / Pierson / Kent / Riddle / Gallego /


et al.
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SB 1331 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the creation of the Texas Physician Health Program.

SP: Davis, John / Naishtat

SB 1305 Patrick, Dan

Relating to insurance premium payment assistance for certain persons 
who have hemophilia and are unable to pay the entire cost of treatment.

SP: Fletcher

SB 1244 Carona

Relating to the regulation of investigations companies and the 
performance of investigative services.

SP: Driver

SB 1230 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to the establishment of the Legislative Committee on Aging and 
other initiatives relating to the aging population of this state.

SP: Naishtat / Herrero / Edwards / Menendez /


Leibowitz / et al.

SB 1205 West

Relating to community land trusts.

SP: Oliveira

SB 1203 West

Relating to the regulation of metal recycling entities; providing 
penalties.

SP: Phillips

SB 1202 Deuell / et al.

Relating to the collection and allocation of local sales and use taxes.

SP: Thompson

SB 1176 Patrick, Dan / et al.

Relating to the punishment prescribed for the offense of evading arrest 
or detention.

SP: Fletcher / Hunter / Gallego / Christian / Pierson /


et al.

SB 1168 Hinojosa / et al.

Relating to a rescission period for annuity contracts.

SP: Smithee

SB 1048 Uresti

Relating to requiring dental support for a child subject to a child 
support order.

SP: Alonzo

SB 987 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to the age at which transition planning begins for a public 
school student receiving special education services.

SP: King, Susan



32

SB 1837 Patrick, Dan

Relating to the continuation of the Texas Bleeding Disorders Advisory 
Council.

SP: Fletcher

SB 1808 Zaffirini

Relating to notification sent by the Texas Ethics Commission to certain 
persons regarding deadlines to file reports.

SP: Pena

SB 1745 Harris

Relating to certain offenses involving boating safety and the 
disposition of fines for certain water safety offenses.

SP: Parker

SB 1707 West

Relating to the use of proceeds from criminal asset forfeiture to 
provide college scholarships to children of peace officers killed in 
the line of duty and to an annual report regarding the total value of 
forfeited property in this state.

SP: Gallego / Miklos / Thompson / Moody / Fletcher /


et al.

SB 1702 Fraser

Relating to the regulation of health spas.

SP: Giddings

SB 1662 Seliger

Relating to the prosecution of and punishment for the offense of breach 
of computer security.

SP: Vaught / Gallego / Christian / Miklos / Moody /


et al.

SB 1619 Wentworth

Relating to the applicability of certain municipal home-rule charter 
provisions on actions relating to the issuance of public securities by 
a home-rule municipality.

SP: Howard, Charlie

SB 1600 Watson

Relating to an interim study on the creation of a data collection to 
track specialized technology research projects conducted by public 
universities, public university research facilities, and other state 
institutions.

SP: Strama

SB 1414 Williams

Relating to the regulation of certain aggregate production operations 
by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality; providing penalties.

SP: Frost

SB 1364 Shapiro

Relating to minimum public school attendance for class credit, 
including limiting school day interruptions that affect such 
attendance.

SP: Eissler
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SB 2311 Averitt

Relating to Texas Water Development Board surveys for water 
infrastructure financing.

SP: Ritter

SB 2296 Duncan

Relating to the submission of groundwater management plans to the 
executive administrator of the Texas Water Development Board.

SP: Ritter

SB 2283 Lucio

Relating to the use of the state participation account of the Texas 
Water Development Fund.

SP: Callegari

SP: Callegari

Relating to certain reporting duties of the attorney general and the 
Department of Aging and Disability Service.

SB 2273 Seliger

SB 2242 Zaffirini

Relating to the provision of assistance by the Texas Ethics Commission 
in the reporting of political contributions and expenditures made in 
connection with offices of and measures proposed by local governmental 
entities.

SP: Pena

SB 2224 West

Relating to orders of nondisclosure for the records of children 
convicted of certain offenses punishable by fine only.

SP: Hodge / Gallego

SB 2162 Ellis

Relating to the appointment of counsel for the purposes of community 
supervision revocation or appellate proceedings.

SP: Gallego / Pierson / Kent / Miklos / Moody

SB 2065 Davis, Wendy

Relating to proof that is acceptable for identifying individuals 
acknowledging written instruments.

SP: Veasey

SB 1890 Gallegos

Relating to the temporary suspension of certain signage restrictions 
during a state of disaster.

SP: Eiland

SB 1858 West

Relating to the disclosure of criminal history record information 
regarding public school employees.

SP: Patrick

SB 1846 Hegar

Relating to the powers and duties of the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality and related entities.

SP: King, Tracy O.
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SB 729 Hegar

Relating to creating a defense to prosecution for the offense of 
unlawful carrying of a handgun by a license holder on the premises of 
certain businesses.

SP: Ritter

SB 204 Shapleigh

Relating to a prohibition of foods containing trans fat.

SP: Alvarado / Coleman / Gonzales / Lucio III / Zerwas

SB 730 Hegar / et al.

Relating to an employee's transportation and storage of certain 
firearms or ammunition while on certain property owned or controlled by 
the employee's employer.

SP: Frost / Farabee / Lucio III / McReynolds / Driver

SP: Gallego

Relating to the imposition and rate of the county hotel occupancy tax 
in certain counties.

SB 2559 Uresti

SB 2405 Zaffirini

Relating to a pilot program to expand access to career and technical 
education partnerships in rural areas.

SP: Keffer

SB 2396 Nelson

Relating to obsolete or redundant reporting requirements applicable to 
health and human services agencies.

SP: Rose

SB 2378 Nichols

Relating to the purposes and designation of a transportation 
reinvestment zone.

SP: Pickett

SB 2341 Averitt

Relating to authorizing individuals to leave certain permitted premises 
and other areas with alcoholic beverages.

SP: Keffer

SB 2317 Averitt

Relating to the composition, duties, recommendations, and expenses of 
certain entities created to study and provide advice regarding 
environmental flows.

SP: Ritter

SB 2315 Averitt

Relating to water audits by retail public utilities.

SP: Rios Ybarra

SB 2313 Averitt

Relating to the creation of the water plan projects fund to assist the 
Texas Water Development Board in the funding of certain projects 
identified in the state and regional water plans.

SP: Ritter
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SB 750 Zaffirini

Relating to the administration of psychoactive medications to persons 
receiving services in a residential care facility.

SP: Herrero

SB 501 Carona

Relating to the civil consequences of certain convictions on a person 
who holds a commercial driver's license and of certain adjudications on 
the driver's license or permit of a child.

SP: Phillips

SB 388 Carona / et al.

Relating to the creation of a public corruption unit in the Department 
of Public Safety of the State of Texas.

SP: Gallego

SB 366 Carona

Relating to authorizing consecutive sentencing for certain offenses 
committed by a member of a criminal street gang.

SP: Gallego / Miklos / Moody / Christian / Riddle

SB 331 Carona / et al.

Relating to access to certain information under the public information 
law concerning public officers and employees.

SP: Anchia

SB 277 Nelson / et al.

Relating to the Department of Family and Protective Services, including 
protective services and investigations of alleged abuse, neglect, or 
exploitation for certain adults who are elderly or disabled; providing 
a criminal penalty.

SP: Rose / Naishtat

SB 72 Nelson

Relating to training and other human resources functions of health and 
human services agencies.

SP: Walle

SB 69 Nelson / et al.

Relating to child protective services and foster care.

SP: Rose / Naishtat

SB 59 Zaffirini

Relating to training for employees and operators of certain child-care 
facilities.

SP: Herrero

SB 12 Carona / et al.

Relating to disaster preparedness and emergency management and to 
certain vehicles used in emergencies; providing a penalty.

SP: Corte / Edwards / Rios Ybarra

SB 1425 Williams / et al.

Relating to the creation of an alternative fuel program to be funded by 
the Texas emissions reduction plan fund.

SP: Otto
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SB 1576 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to an algebra instruction grant program.

SP: Eissler

SB 1313 Shapiro / Harris / et al.

Relating to the quality and accessibility of public school career and 
technical education programs and to assistance to students concerning 
postsecondary education and training.

SP: Eissler

SB 1077 Carona

Relating to driver education and driver's licensing requirements for 
minors.

SP: Phillips

SB 1064 Watson / et al.

SP: Rose / Walle

Relating to the investigation of child abuse or neglect.

SB 1062 Shapiro / et al.

Relating to creating an online resource center for individuals handling 
child abuse and neglect cases.

SP: Rose

SB 1028 Watson / et al.

Relating to the offense of operating or riding in a passenger vehicle 
while not secured by a safety belt.

SP: Gallego

SB 1022 Ellis / et al.

Relating to death benefits for the survivors of certain members of the 
Texas National Guard.

SP: Alvarado

SB 845 Van de Putte / et al.

Relating to the tuition and fee exemption available to certain military 
personnel and their dependents and to permitting those personnel to 
transfer the exemption to a child.

SP: Herrero

SB 785 Nelson

Relating to the employee misconduct registry and employee certification 
posting requirements for certain facilities.

SP: Rose

SB 764 Watson / Hinojosa

Relating to the right of certain municipalities to maintain local 
control over wages, hours, and other terms and conditions of 
employment.

SP: Dukes

SB 751 Zaffirini / et al.

Relating to the use of restraints in state schools.

SP: Herrero
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******** RESOLUTIONS CALENDAR ********


SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTIONS

HCR 177 Howard, Donna

Directing state agencies to initiate emission reduction policies and 
programs in order to help Central and South Central Texas meet the 2008 
National Ambient Air Quality Standard for ground-level ozone.

HCR 222 Driver

Directing the Texas Facilities Commission to submit a proposal to the 
presiding officers of the Texas Legislature to name Building A at the 
DPS Headquarters Complex in Austin in honor of Thomas A. Davis, Jr., 
former director of the Texas Department of Public Safety.

HCR 183 Farabee / Davis, John / Hardcastle /


Gonzalez Toureilles / Rios Ybarra

Urging Congress to reject provisions of President Barack Obama's budget 
that would eliminate certain deductions presently available to the oil 
and natural gas exploration industry.

HCR 50 Creighton / Hughes / Berman / Gattis / Guillen /


et al.

Affirming that the State of Texas claims sovereignty under the Tenth 
Amendment to the Constitution of the United States over all powers not 
otherwise enumerated and granted to the federal government by the U.S. 
Constitution, serving notice to the federal government to cease and 
desist certain mandates, and providing that certain federal legislation 
be prohibited or repealed.

Urging the president of the United States to modify Executive Order 
8808 so as to authorize the award of the American Defense Service Medal 
to members of the United States armed forces who served on active duty 
after September 1, 1945, and before December 27, 1991.

HR 1591 Vaught

HCR 220 Kuempel

Requesting the lieutenant governor and the speaker of the house of 
representatives to create a joint interim committee to study the gaming 
industry in Texas and its potential direct and indirect economic impact 
on specific markets and on the state as a whole.

******** RESOLUTIONS CALENDAR ********


HOUSE RESOLUTIONS

SB 108 Ellis / et al.

Relating to the establishment and funding of a green job skills 
training program that includes training for certain youths and young 
veterans.

SP: Strama / Anchia / Lucio III

SB 212 Shapleigh

Relating to the sale or transportation of certain desert plants; 
providing a penalty.

SP: Gonzalez Toureilles

SB 2082 Shapiro

Relating to determining a student's eligibility for a school district's 
special education program on the basis of the student's visual 
impairment.

SP: Naishtat
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SP: Farias

Memorializing Congress to restore the presumption of a service 
connection for Agent Orange exposure to veterans who served on the 
inland waterways, territorial waters, and in the airspace of the 
Republic of Vietnam.

SCR 38 Hinojosa


